
Extraordinary Council 1 May 2018 
MINUTES 

 

 

FURTHER REPORT – RESPONSE TO NEW MEDIUM DENSITY HOUSING CODE 

64 RESOLVED on the motion of Councillors Bennison and Vissel that Council submit a 
Planning Proposal to prohibit the land use ‘multi dwelling housing’ in the R2 Low 
Density Residential zone, along with removing all supporting height and floor space 
ratio controls that restrict development to a single storey development. 

 
For the Motion were Councillors Palmer, Bennison, Brent, Brooks-Horn, Strassberg, 
Vissel, Zbik, and Morris (Total 8). 

Against the Motion was Nil (Total 0). 

 


